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February 21, 1979

Re: Wiliiam C. Russell
Lunt #562
A~18-30N~13W

Dear Mr. Russell:

We have received a form C~122A on the above well as a test
after workover. However, we are still in need of a form C-104
after workover in order to process ¢nis test. Please send us a
form C~104 describing the worxover and showing the date of first
gas delivery after the workover,

If you have any questions, please contact this office.
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Deputy Inspector
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1000 RIC BRAZOS ROAD

AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410

(505) 334-6178



